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Mayor’s Mingle Cancelled 

The October Mayor’s Mingle has been cancelled due to the joint meeting of 

the Town Board and Planning Commission.  

The Town Board and Planning Commission 

will have a joint meeting on the Comprehen-

sive Plan and Land Development Code on 

Tuesday, October 10, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at 

Town Hall.  

The Comprehensive Plan is a planning document required by municipalities by Colo-

rado state law. A Comprehensive Plan is designed to serve as the town’s “blue print” 

for future development. Elements included in the Lochbuie Comprehensive Plan will 

be Planning Context, Economic Development, Land Use, Circulation and Transporta-

tion, Public Facilities and Services, Parks and Recreation, Tourism and Sustainability.  

The Land Development Code provides regulatory guidance on zoning, subdivisions, 

signage and other land use components, and is a key tool in implementing a Compre-

hensive Plan.  

Presented by Lochbuie Police Department  

 

When:       October 31st  7:00 pm  

Where:     703 Weld County Road 37 

Why:          to be Scared!! 
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Time To Think About Winterizing 

Have you had your irrigation system winterized yet? 
Don’t get caught with frozen pipes this winter. The 
weather is starting to change and holidays are just 
around the corner, we want to help you finish out the 
2017 season by taking care of your irrigation system. It 
needs to be properly shut down and cared for to keep it 
safe from damage over the winter.  

Don’t wait too long to have this done! We are now moving into the 

cold season!! 

Please Pick Up After Your Pet! 

Every responsible pet owner agrees….picking up after your dog is a must. No matter where or when it 

occurs don’t forget to scoop the poop! 


